
Dear Colleagues,

Institute of English of University of Opole and Faculty of English of Adam Mickiewicz University 
in Poznań, Poland are pleased to invite you to the interdisciplinary international conference 
Redefining Australia and New Zealand: Historical Heritage and Contemporary Perspectives in 
Language, Culture and Literature, which will be held in Opole, Poland, 
24-25 November 2017

 
Please find Call for Papers attached. Detailed information about the conference can be found at 
https://redefiningconferen.wixsite.com/redefiningconference

Should you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact the conference secretary at 
redefining.conference.opole@gmail.com

Please, forward this email to anybody who may be interested in participating in our conference.

Yours sincerely,

Aleksandra Krajewska

Conference secretary

-- 
Aleksandra Krajewska

mailto:redefining.conference.opole@gmail.com
https://redefiningconferen.wixsite.com/redefiningconference

